
To whom it may concern,
I am writing to you to note my support of Senator Madigan's bill to remove Medicare 
funding for sex-selection abortions. 
I do not believe our tax dollars should go to killing unborn babies simply because he 
or she is not the preferred gender. I also believe that Medicare funding should only 
go to genuine medical issues. Bumping off a child because you are not happy with 
the gender is of course not a real medical issue. It is instead a lifestyle choice, and 
tax dollars should not go to such a poor excuse for killing an unborn baby.
Regards,

________________
Adrian Nyhuis




